February 1, 2018

Mr. Mike Boyle

Village of Arlington Heights

Department of Building & Health Services
33 S. Arlington Heights Road

Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Mr. Boyle:

This letter is a request for a waiver of the bond requirement for a 2018 raffle license for the
National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, Illinois Chapter. We are holding two raffle drawings at our 21st
annual 5KRun/Walk to Break the Silence on Ovarian Cancer® on May 19t at Arlington
International Racecourse. Per your recommendation, both drawings are combined on this
application. The first drawing will be for our annual quilt made by our volunteers. The second
drawing will be held following a Stick Horse Race that afternoon. Participants will place their
tickets in the bucket of their favorite “jockey.” One prize will be drawn from each bucket with the
top prizes being drawn from the winning “jockey’s” bucket. Proceeds from the raffles and the
event will help save the lives of women in our community by funding ovarian cancer research,
survivor support programs, and local and national education and awareness programs.

The National Ovarian Cancer Coalition is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. A statement
confirming our 501(c)(3) status and the 2018 Raffle License Application accompany this letter.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
/QZA{//M e O’
Sandra A. Cord

NOCC Illinois Chapter Manager
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